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Boil order remains in effect for Peru water customers
(KLZA)-- The boil order for water customers of the City of Peru remains in effect.

The pump has been installed in the well, however, it is not running at the proper
capacity. Until the proper capacity is met, the water restrictions remain in place.

Two water samples have been submitted to the state lab and the City is hoping to
get the results back by Friday.

Until the results are returned, the Peru water customers must continue to boil
water before drinking or cooking with it.

Bottled water for the public is available at City Hall in Peru daily form 7:00 a.m.
until 8:00 p.m.

If you have further questions you may contact City Hall at 402-872-6685.

Many Signals Communications



